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Southern California Edison Company $5
S AN ONOFRE NUCLE AR GENER A TtNG ST ATION

P.O. BO X 12 8

S AN CLEMENTE C ALIFORNI A 92672
J. G. H A YN E S T E LE pwo N E

ST AT10N M AN AGE N (714)4,2 7700

May 29,1984

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555'

Subject: Docket No. 50-361 and 50-362
30-Day Report
Licensee Event Report No. 84-030

..

San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3

References: (1) Letter,'J. G. Haynes- (SCE) to J. B. Martin (NRC)
dated April 25, 1984, Licensee Event Report 84-024

(2) Letter, K. P. Baskin (SCE) to H.<R.-Denton-(NRC),
dated March 19,1984, " FHA Update Consistent
with 10 CFR 50.71(e)"

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.73 and License Condition 2.G to Facility Operating
Licenses NPF-10 and NPF-15 for Units 2 and 3, respectively, _this- submittal
provides the 24-hour telephone report,14-day Follow-up report, and Licensee
Event Report (LER) Numoer 84-030 (Docket No. 50-361) for apparent fire
protection program' discrepancies. Since these occurrences involved shared
systems between Units 2 and 3, a single LER for Unit 2 is enclosed in accordance
with NUREG-1022.

As indicated in Reference 1, discrepancies have been discovered during our
continuing review (see LER 84-001, Docket No. 50-351) associated with the
preparation of the updated Fire Hazards Analysis' (FHA) (Reference 2). These

-

conditions have been. documented in three Nonconformance-Reports (NCR's). Two
- NCR's represent additional examples 'of deficiencies reported previously -in
Reference 1 and corrective actions, described in Reference 1 - will be.
implemented for these two NCRs. The third'NCR documents deficient conditions
involving the storage of. combustible materials. Compensatory fire watches have
been established in the affected areas.

The health and safety of plant personnel and the public were not affected by
these discrepancies.
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-2- May 29, 1984

If you require any additional information, please so advise.

Sincerely,

, -
- A%

Enclosure: LER No. 84-030
,

4 cc: A. E. Chaffee (USNRC Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3)
J. P. Stewart (USNRC Resident Inspector, Units 2 and 3)

J. B. Martin (Regional Administrator, NRC Region V)

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO)
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